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New York Times Bestseller

Featured in the critically acclaimed documentary RBG

"The authors make this unassuming, most studious woman come 
pulsing to life. . . . Notorious RBG may be a playful project, but it asks 
to be read seriously. . . . That I responded so personally to it is a 
testimony to [its] storytelling and panache."- Jennifer Senior, New 
York Times

Supreme Court Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg never asked for fame-she has only tried to 
make the world a little better and a little freer.

But nearly a half-century into her career, something funny happened to the octogenarian: 
she won the internet. Across America, people who weren't even born when Ginsburg first 
made her name as a feminist pioneer are tattooing themselves with her face, setting her 
famously searing dissents to music, and making viral videos in tribute.

Notorious RBG, inspired by the Tumblr that amused the Justice herself and brought to you 
by its founder and an award-winning feminist journalist, is more than just a love letter. It 
draws on intimate access to Ginsburg's family members, close friends, colleagues, and 
clerks, as well an interview with the Justice herself. An original hybrid of reported narrative, 
annotated dissents, rare archival photos and documents, and illustrations, the book tells a 
never-before-told story of an unusual and transformative woman who transcends 
generational divides. As the country struggles with the unfinished business of gender 
equality and civil rights, Ginsburg stands as a testament to how far we can come with a 
little chutzpah.
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Supreme Court Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg never asked for fame-she has only tried to 
make the world a little better and a little freer.

But nearly a half-century into her career, something funny happened to the octogenarian: 
she won the internet. Across America, people who weren't even born when Ginsburg first 
made her name as a feminist pioneer are tattooing themselves with her face, setting her 
famously searing dissents to music, and making viral videos in tribute.

Notorious RBG, inspired by the Tumblr that amused the Justice herself and brought to you 
by its founder and an award-winning feminist journalist, is more than just a love letter. It 
draws on intimate access to Ginsburg's family members, close friends, colleagues, and 
clerks, as well an interview with the Justice herself. An original hybrid of reported narrative, 
annotated dissents, rare archival photos and documents, and illustrations, the book tells a 
never-before-told story of an unusual and transformative woman who transcends 
generational divides. As the country struggles with the unfinished business of gender 
equality and civil rights, Ginsburg stands as a testament to how far we can come with a 
little chutzpah.

Irin Carmon is a journalist covering gender, politics, and law. She's a contributing writer for 
the Washington Post's Outlook section and a distinguished fellow at the Athena Center for 
Leadership Studies at Barnard. She has been a national reporter at MSNBC, Salon, and 
Jezebel.

Shana Knizhnik is a civil rights attorney. While a student at NYU law school, she created the 
Notorious R.B.G. Tumblr, a feminist website dedicated to Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg and 
her lifelong fight for equality and social justice.

Other Books
Unraveled, "Deftly bridging literary conventions, this compelling work exposes the cultural 
origins of a quiet revolution that occurred over the course of the twentieth century. 
Elizabeth Krause combines novelistic and ethnographic techniques to illuminate population 
dynamics that have raised alarm across Europe and the United States, and manifested, for 
example, in Italy's extremely low birthrate. But what actually motivates people to have fewer 
children? Krause turns to the evocative story of one woman, Emilia Raugei, who was born in 
a Tuscan hill town in 1920 and worked as a straw weaver in a rapidly globalizing economy, 
to better understand this question. Based on extensive fieldwork, including indepth 
conversations with Emilia herself, Krause draws on her rich and unconventional memories 
to create an engaging portrait of life in a rural village during Mussolini's rise to power-it is a 
tale of migration, love and loss, political turmoil, and the struggle to make a living during 
hard times. Giving voice to a largely silent history that is at once local and global, 
Unraveled: A Weaver's Tale of Life Gone Modern will challenge us to find innovative 
approaches to understanding the transformative shift to a modern way of life."--Publisher's 
website.
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